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Calendar of Events: 
Jan. 18    Wed. 6:30 p.m. Board meeting 
    Wed. 7 p.m. General meeting  
Feb. 15   Wed. 6:30 p.m. Board meeting 
    Wed. 7 p.m. General meeting 
Mar. 21  Wed. 6:30 p.m. Board meeting 
    Wed. 7 p.m. General meeting  
 
    2011 SIGHT IN 
 
 Despite the fact that we limited sight in days to just one week this year, we 
sighted in 298 guns this year, slightly down from last year when we did a little over 300. 
We want to thank helpers.   Tim McGuire, Don Lessard,     Tom Jones, Mike Hohm, John 
Greene, Ron Highsmith, Tom Braesch(who organized things), Jeff Lazar, Dan Cobb, 
Gordy Valentine and Sheila Shambaugh   We apologize if we’ve left anyone out.  In 
addition to coffee and doughnuts, there was usually a pot luck of some type on hand, 
once even some elk chili.  Keep us in mind for next year, any help is greatly appreciated, 
even if it’s only a few hours, half a day, etc. 
 
    TRAP RANGE 
 
 The trap range was shut down for the season on October 12th.  We’ll plan to 
reopen it and start shooting on April 3 at 6 p.m. assuming Mother Nature cooperates.  
Thank you to Mike Hohm who did a lot of maintenance on the trap machine despite 
having no previous experience. (Thank God for the Internet!) 
Thank you also to Jeff Lazar, who removed several trees which had been blown down 
around the trap range. 
 
         PAST BUE MEMBERS 
 
 Following is a list of folks who have failed to pay their membership dues for 90 
days or more and who will be dropped from our membership rolls:  Robert Aigner, Laura 
Field, John Bull, Charles Edwards, Adrian Hanson, Tom Holloway, Pete Peterson, Don 
Pfister, Bob Wood, Ryan Hexum, Ray Ross, Don Sheehan and David Stelzer. 
These members are 60 days past due: Wayne Balsavich, Wayne Barsness, Jeff Becklund, 
Steve Ehlers, Lionel Johnson, Sr., Jim Partlow and Charles Tremblay 
 
 
 
    NEWEST MEMBERS 



 
 Since our October newsletter, we have welcomed into membership the following: 
Roland Mohawk, Rick Rooney, Arthur Kelsey, Jim Albertin, Roberta Burgan, Joe 
Donnellan, Roy Townsend, Douglas Flory, Eric Felland, Carl Cook, Fred Nelson and Jim 
King, all of Hayward,  Larry Partlow of Sunfish Lake, MN., and Jim Lutiger of Hudson, 
WI. 
 
The Officers and Board of Directors want to wish all of you a happy, healthy and 
prosperous New Year. 


